"Dedicated to our greatest national treasure...
our military service men and women and their loved ones"

February 25, 2014

Mr. John H. Semcken, III, Founding Member Land of the Free Foundation 13191 Crossroads Pkwy. N 6th Fl. City of Industry, CA 91746

Dear Mr. John H. Semcken, III:

Not all battles are fought on the battlefield. When a service member or Veteran is injured or diagnosed with a serious illness, the emotional, financial, and physical stress can be devastating. The military and veterans' families we serve perhaps say it best:

It was the scariest time in our lives, but being able to stay at a Fisher House took a lot of weight off our shoulders...Thank you for not only giving us a place to stay, but a home.

The Fisher House program was established over 20 years ago to show our service men and women that we care about them—particularly in their time of need. Since then, Fisher House Foundation's unique mission of providing "a home away from home" for our nation's heroes during a personal medical crisis has become an essential resource for so many deserving military families. We would not be able to make such an impact without your continuing support.

On behalf of the Fisher family and the many military and veterans' families who benefit from your generosity during their most difficult times, we thank you for your contribution of \$25,000.00.

Sincerely,

FISHER HOUSE FOUNDATION, INC.

David A. Coker

President

For IRS purposes, this letter serves as your receipt and acknowledges that no goods or services were received in consideration of your gift of \$25,000.00. Fisher House Foundation's EIN is 11-3158401.

We want to keep you informed about Fisher House Foundation's programs and share stories about the families your gift will impact. Please go to www.fisherhouse.org to sign up for the monthly ePatriot newsletter and/or our biannual magazine, The Patriot. We will never share your contact information.